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In January 2017, Oceanview Speedway will be hosting a big meeting for Youth Ministocks. This is to recognise the role
that Oceanview played in getting the Ministock class off the ground, when Darryl Taylor decided to come up with an
affordable entry-level speedway car.





Run over two nights, January 13th and 14th, the Oceanview 5000 will be restricted to 100 competitors; 20 aged 12 to 13,
and 80 aged 14 and 16. The entry form will be released this evening.





We've set up a new Facebook page especially for the Oceanview 5000 - https://www.facebook.com/Oceanview5000/ - go
and like the page, and you'll be kept in the loop. We will have updates on this page, but the Oceanview 500 Facebook
page will be the place to get all the news about the event.







Stay tuned for more information.





 





CLICK ON THE LINK BELOW FOR YOU ENTRY FORM (this will take you to Drop Box to download
















 





 https://www.dropbox.com/s/r3znouap0o7pzlc/2017%20Oceanview%205000%20Entry%20Form%20and%20Race%20For
mat.pdf?dl=0





 











Oceanview Speedway - The home of Wanganui Motorsport
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